৮ম শ্রেণির শিক্ষার্থীরা, Eduexplain আজ আমরা তোমাদের Class 8 english Unit 1 Lesson 4 Question Answer নিয়ে আলোচনা করব। এখানে তোমরা এই লেসনের উপর গুরুত্বপূর্ণ একটি মডেল টেস্ট পাবে। যা তোমাদের পরীক্ষা প্রস্তুতিকে আরো জোরদার করবে। সম্পূর্ণ মডেল টেস্ট তোমরা উত্তরসহ পাবে। যা তোমরা পিডিএফ হ্যান্ডনোট আকারে সংগ্রহ করতে পারবে। তাহলে চলো, শুরু করি।

Cass 8 English Unit 1 Lesson 4 Question Answer

Read the text and answer the questions 1, 2 and 3. (Unit-1, Lesson-04)

Most of these ethnic people living in Bangladesh have some common characteristics. They have their own lifestyles. They build their houses on bamboo or

wooden platforms called 'machang'.

Rice is their staple food. They eat vegetables, maize and fish, poultry and meat. Their kitchen utensils are bamboo, wooden and earthen pots which they make themselves. Men wear lungis and women wear tham or sarongs and angis. Women weave their own clothes. Hunting and fishing are their favourite pastimes. They are fond of songs, music, dances, theatre and fairs. Traditional musical instruments used are bugles made from buffalo horns, drums and bambo flutes. Wrestling is a popular sport for them.

eduexplain.coi

Set 1

- 1. Choose the best answer from the alternatives.
- (a) Ethnic people are the -- in Bangladesh.
- i. majority
- ii. largest part
- iii. minority
- iv. greatest part
- (b) The term 'staple food' means --.
- i. favorite food
- ii. rich food
- iii. fast food
- iv. main food

(c) Their kitchen utensils are made by —.
i. outsiders
ii. themselves
iii. foreigners
iv. others
(d) Hunting is — favorite pastimes of the ethnic people.
i. one
ii. one of the
iii. the only
iv. only
(e) They - songs, music, dances, theatre and fairs.
i. dislike
ii. make
iii. sing
iv. Like
<u>Answer</u>
1. (a) (iii) minority; (b) (iv) main food; (c) (ii) themselves; (d) (ii) one of the; (e) (iv)
like.
2. Answer the following questions in your own words.
(a) What is machang?
(b) What is the staple food of ethnic people?
(c) What do their men wear?
(d) What are their traditional musical instruments?
(e) What is their popular sport?

<u>Answer</u>

- 2. (a) Machang is the house of the ethnic people, built on bamboo or wooden platforms.
- (b) The staple food of ethnic people is rice.
- (c) Their men wear lungis.

- (d) Their traditional musical instruments are bugles made from buffalo horns, drums and bamboo flutes.
- (e) Their popular sport is wrestling.
- 3. Summarize the above text in around 50 words.

Answer

3. Most of the ethnic people living in Bangladesh have their own lifestyles. They live in machang built on bamboo or wooden platforms. Their staple food is rice. They eat vegetables, maize, fish, poultry and meat. Hunting and fishing are their favorite pastimes. They are fond of songs, music, dance etc. Wrestling is their popular sport.

Answer Sheet Download

উপরে দেয়া Answer Sheet বাটনে ক্লিক করে পিডিএফ প্রশ্ন উত্তর ডাউনলোড করে নিন। ডাউনলোড করতে অসুবিধা হলে ইনবক্স করুন WhatsApp নাস্থারে ০১৭৭৩৫৮৬১৭৬। ষষ্ঠ থেকে নবম শ্রেণির শিক্ষার্থীরা অন্যান্য বিষয়ের নোট ও সাজেশান্স পেতে আমাদের You Tube Channel Subscribe করতে পারো এই লিংক থেকে

